FLORAL PARK BELLEROSE SCHOOL PTA
MINUTES OF THE REGULAR MEETING
December 17, 2020
Floral Park Bellerose School
Meeting called to order at 7:04 pm
We have quorum.
Pledge of Allegiance
Deirdre : reports that a copy of the last meeting’s minutes are on the pta website. A motion is made to waive reading those minutes. Motion granted.
Rosalie reports:
	Thank you to everyone and our executive board who has volunteered their time
Thank you to all who shopped our online holiday sale. We await final tallies and had a successful sale.
Thank you to the King family that built and established our first Little Library!
A motion is made to vote on our pta giving a grant to the school for the purchase of document cameras for remote learning .
Motion granted.
Vote results are 11 members vote yes out of 20 eligible voters present on this zoom. Vote is yes to grant money to the FPBS to purchase documents cameras for classrooms. The cost will be added to the budget under “grants”. 
Melissa reports:
	Thank you to everyone for your continued support during these difficult times.
Thank you to the Hance Family Foundation for the beautiful me presentation.
	All pta board positions except for one VP position need to be filled for the 2021-22 school year. 
	Please contact the nominating committee if you are interested. 
	Please join the pta!
Nurse Nora reports:
Our maintenance staff have done an excellent job disinfecting the building and are constantly cleaning. Our infection numbers remain low.

Mrs. Adams reports:
January 25 is our diversity meeting. Our e-cookbook is still in the works. The book of the month is “Visiting Feelings”. 

SK reports:
Please sign up to join the pta as well as textcaster and check out the pta website and Facebook page. You can join the pta at fpbspta.memberhub.store.
	We express our sincere gratitude to all the first responders and essential workers during this 
	pandemic. We remember all who have passed from the virus.
Raffle
Please join us for our next pta meeting on February 11.
Motion to adjourn granted.
Meeting adjourned at 7:55 pm.
Submitted by Deirdre Moore second VP.













             
